
68th Session Testimony on 2100  

Chairman Luick and Committee,  

My name is Phil Murphy representing the ND Soybean Growers Association.  I am sorry to be absent 

today but hope to attend the session soon.  The NDSGA supports this bill as it appears to help the 

establishment of more meat processers.  Many of our growers have livestock and hopefully our 

commodity will be used to feed more around our state.  Anything you can do to further animal 

agriculture will be appreciated, and having a place to process the animals is one of the keys to growing 

the industry as a whole.  Thank you for your work. 


